— AWONDERFUL AND EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITY
TO COMPLETE YOUR C@MMUNITY SERVICE!

Sign up to be a gui’de for the Auburn Heritage Association Historical Pine Hill Lantern Tour which will be held the
nights of Thursday, October 19 and Friday, October 20, 2023. Your job will be to guide patrons around the
cemetery to each character station (11 stations during the tour). You will be taking groups of 10 to 20 people
through the cemetery and given a guide script (you don’t have to memorize because you will carry it with you).

This is a period tour, with costumes, that depicts local characters in Auburn that helped to shape Auburn, which
includes its founder, university presidents, original settlers, etc. Ladies wear long skirts that will be provided and
bonnets or you may create your own period costume. Men are welcome to guide while some costumes will be
available. Several will wear Top Hats.

To sign up, please contact via text, Deborah Rives, (407) 492-8610 or drdjr552@gmail.com via email. You will be
given credit for your community service. www.auburnheritageassoc.org or find us on Facebook.
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A WONDERFUL AND EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITY
TO COMPLETE YOUR COMMUNITY SERVICE!!

Sign up to be a guide for the Auburn Heritage Association Historical Pine Hill Lantern Tour which will be
held the nights of Thursday, October 19 and Friday, October 20, 2023. Your job will be to guide patrons
around the cemetery to each character station (11 stations during the tour). You will be taking groups of
10 to 20 people through the cemetery and given a guide script (you don’t have to memorize because
you will carry it with you).

This is a period tour, with costumes, that depicts local characters in Auburn that helped to shape
Auburn, which includes its founder, university presidents, original settlers, etc. Ladies wear long skirts
that will be provided and bonnets or you may create your own period costume. Men are welcome to
guide while some costumes will be available. Several will wear Top Hats.

To sign up, please contact via text, Deborah Rives, (407) 492-8610 or drdjr552@gmail.com via email.
You will be given credit for your community service. www.auburnheritageassoc.org or find us on
Facebook.



